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From: Meg Montgomery <MMontgomery@lanecove.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 25 March 2022 10:46 AM

Dear Design and Place team 
 
Please find attached the final Board approved NSROC submission on the Design and Place SEPP. 
 
As per your previous email below, a draft was lodged earlier via the portal.  There have been some changes since 
then so I would ask that you consider the attached version. 
 
Kind regards 
Meg 
 
Dr Meg Montgomery 
Executive Director 
Northern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils 
Tel:     (02) 9911 3660   
            0401 640 823 
Email: mmontgomery@lanecove.nsw.gov.au 
Web:  https://nsroc.com.au 

 

 










